
 
 

 

 

 

 

31 October 2022 

 

 

Dear All  

 

Stationery Replacement – KS2  

 

As part of our aim to ‘Prepare Children for a Life Well Lived’, we are always striving to grow 

responsibility and organisational skills within our children. These two skills are invaluable and 

transferrable in everyday life. One of the ways we can develop this is by allowing the children to take 

ownership and responsibility for their own equipment and resources needed in school.  It is vital that 

all learners are properly prepared for school each day. By having the correct equipment, it supports 

the quality of their outcomes, ability to participate in activities and reduces lost learning time.  

 

To help support the children in taking responsibility for equipment we will be introducing ‘Prep for 

Learning’ checklist in Years 3 and 4. These will be found attached at the back of your child’s reading 

log. Each day the children will complete a daily check list, ensuring they have the correct stationery. 

Your child will be introduced to these this week in class.  

 

As the children’s pencil cases stay in school, the Prep for Learning card will inform you if they require 

any stationery to be replaced. This will be marked on the card with a cross. Should your child need 

replacement stationery then, we run a stationery shop from our school office. This is a non-profit 

enterprise and so we will be able to offer stationery to you at a very reasonable price. Should your 

child need a replacement then please do either come and purchase from the school office or please 

send your child in with the correct money for them to purchase it themselves from the office in the 

morning. Please note we are only able to take cash payments.  

 

We are asking all families to work in partnership with us on this and support your child in ensuring 

they have the correct equipment in school each day. The Prep for Learning cards are a good way to 

ensure that we have good communication between home and school if equipment has run out or has 

been lost. 

 

We thank you in advance for your support with this.  If you have any further questions or concerns 

please do speak to your child’s class teacher.  

 

Best Wishes  

 

 

 

Rebecca Wood  

Head of School  

                      
 

 


